
320 W. 4d' Street, Suite 200, Los A~geles, California 90013 
(213) 576-6600 FAX (213) 576-6640 

Matthew Rodriquez 
Secretary for 

Environnzental Protection 

Edmund G. Brown Jr. 
Governor 

September 30, 201 1 

Mr. Mauricio de la Barra 
13900 NW Passage, Apt 107 
Marina Del Rey, CA 90292 

TERMINATION OF GENERAL WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS AT 3663 
MANDEVILLE CANYON ROAD, LOS ANGELES, CALIFORNIA (ORDER NO. R4-2004-0146, 
SERIES NO. 007, CI-9120) 

Dear Ms. Wilson: 

In our letter dated July 25, 2006, we informed Mr. Marc Romero (the former owner) that the 
subject discharge is regulated under Order No. R4-2004-0146, which specifies Waste 
Discharge Requirements (WDR). 

As the current owner of the subject residence, you requested the termination of the WDR 
coverage under Board Order No. R4-2004-0146 in the letter dated September 13, 2011. 
Because the property currently consists of a vacant lot with no improvements of any kind, there 
is no discharge taking place and no discharge is expected in the near future. Therefore, you no 
longer need the WDR. The coverage for the subject residence, under Board Order No. R4- 
2004-0146, is hereby terminated with the exception of enforcement under the term of the 
permit. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Project Manager, Dr. Ann Chang, $at (213) 620- 
6122 or the Chief of Groundwater Permitting Unit, Dr. Eric Wu, at (213) 576-6683. 

Sincerely, 

T s L n 4 . U  t w - h  
Samuel ~ n i e r ,  ~ . d .  
Executive Officer 

cc: Mr. Hyginus Mmeje, City of Los Angeles, Bureau of Sanitation, WESD 

California Environmental Protection Agency 
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